
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Public notice is hereby given that the February 12, 2013 regular meeting 

 of the Long Hill Township Planning Board is cancelled.  Instead, the 
Application Review Committee will be meeting at 7:30 P.M. in the court room 

of Town Hall and the Ordinance Review Subcommittee will be meeting at 8:00 P.M. in 
the large conference room of Town Hall. 

 
Dawn V. Wolfe 

Planning & Zoning Administrator  


